
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Your son will be camping at Great Yews next week and should attend school on their day of departure in 
their camping clothes. Departure days are: 
 
7J depart Monday 4 July 
7M depart Tuesday 5 July 
7O depart Wednesday 6 July 
7P depart Thursday 7 July 
 
Boys in 7J, 7O and 7P will be able to go home on their return to school the following day and are expected 
to return between 1pm - 2pm. Updates about their arrival time will be placed on the BWSTrips Twitter 
Feed which is accessible via the website. They will be dirty and usually very tired and, therefore, a lift home 
would probably be very welcome. 
 
Parents of boys in 7M only - please note that your son will be involved in the Science Fair on Wednesday 6 
July after their return from Great Yews so will leave school around the usual time of 3.50pm. 
 
Boys have been instructed NOT to bring penknives to Great Yews. 
 
Please ensure that we have current emergency contact information, details of any medical conditions and 
that your son brings all necessary medication with him. Please contact Sarah Hayward 
sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk to update your son's record. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
S D Smallwood 
Head Master 
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